
 

 

 
 

NETBALL 2023 
The netball season is coming up and Silverdale 
School would love you to join in and play this 

awesome team game. 
 

Simply click on this link to register your interest. 
 

Not sure what netball involves, Lisa Dunn (Sportshub 
Netball Coordinator) is holding a ‘Give it a Go’ 

afternoon on the school courts on Monday 13 March 
from 3-4pm.  We’ll run some netball drills and have 

a little game to give you a taste.   

Please note, Registrations close 24 March 2023. 

 

https://www.sporty.co.nz/viewform/221370

